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 VACCINES FOR CHILDREN PROGRAM NEWS BULLETIN 

Only 2 Weeks Left! 
Complete the VFC Regional 
Meeting Webinar Training by 

6/30/20 

 

Chicago VFC requires at least 2 staff members from each 

practice to complete the webinar and evaluation before 6/30/20.   
 

Each staff member must view the webinar by 
themselves to earn credit for attending it. Staff must 
watch it separately to each receive credit. 
 

 

How to Access the Training  
 

Please go to this link before 6/30/20 in order to view the 
Regional Meeting webinar:  

https://tinyurl.com/CDPHVFC2020. 
 

 You will need to provide your name and email address  

 You will be able to pause and start the webinar at any time 

 After completing the webinar, you will receive a link to complete the 
evaluation  

 Please complete the evaluation within a week in order to receive 
attendance credit and your Continuing Education certificate 

 

 

Questions? 

Webinar/CE questions: AWong@illinoisaap.com 

VFC questions: ChicagoVFC@cityofchicago.org 
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